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GENERAL INFORMATION  

Children’s Bulletin Sponsor: 

In Memory of Greg Bovre 
 

Bulletin Sponsor: 

Marshall Sign 

Jim & Michelle Marshall 
 

Flowers on the Altar: 

In Honor of John & Linda Holden’s   

50th Wedding Anniversary  

Given by John & Linda  
 

In Honor of Jerry & Gerry Plehn’s  

60th Wedding Anniversary  

Given by Jerry & Gerry  
 

In Honor of Edith Voland’s 

90th Birthday 

Given by Edith  

St. Paul Affiliated Community Notices 
 

Morning Meditations is a short devotion 

weekday mornings (M-F) on WHBL - 1330AM 

at 7:26 AM and between 10:45 - 10:50 AM by 

area LCMS pastors. To check out events or 

hear the recorded message, please go to  

morningmeditations.com. 
 

Neat Repeats Upcoming Sales: 

Sept 30 - Oct 4: pictures & frames 50% off 
 

Love INC is looking for Financial Advisors, 

Event Planning Committee members, and 

Connection Center Volunteers. Please go to 

loveincsheboygancounty.org or call them 

at 920-783-6701 for more information.  
 

Our 40-day peaceful, prayerful vigil outside 

Planned Parenthood runs Sept 24 - Nov 2, 

7AM - 7PM. We provide signs; all you need to 

do is pray and direct others to Anchor of 

Hope across the street for life-affirming care 

if you get the opportunity. It’s easy. It’s im-

portant. YOU can help build a culture of life.  

Sign-up at www.40daysforlife.com/

sheboygan or contact Germaine at  

920-918-2310 or Gina at 920-917-9324.  
 

Trinity Lutheran Church in Sheboygan is  

seeking candidates for an Office Manager 

and a part-time Church Secretary. If inter-

ested in either of these positions, please 

send your resume to Chris Melcher at 

melcher@trinitysheboygan.org or Kurt     

Gruben, at hanamakuka@gmail.com.     

Resumes may also be dropped off at the 

Trinity Church Office at 824 Wisconsin Ave, 

Sheboygan. Your prayers are appreciated 

as we begin this new chapter. 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

730 County Road  PPP 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

More Community Announcements & 

Events posted on the bulletin board by 

the Kitchenette & Room 100. 

Worship Attendance  
(for last week as recorded ) 

Thursday 6:30 PM -  85 

Sunday 8:00 AM -  102 

 9:30 AM -  396 

 11:00 AM -  98 

Online  13 

 Total: 694 
   

  

WEEKLY NEWS September 25 - October 1, 2025 

ECC Fundraiser 

St. Paul Early Childhood Center (ECC) is sell-

ing Seroogy’s candy bars until Fri Oct 3.  

Candy bar flavors available are (crisp, pea-

nut butter, mint, almond, mocha, and Shock 

Rock).  The cost is $2.00 a bar.  They can be 

purchased from students, the ECC or in the 

Church Office during office hours only. 

Funds raised will be used to add or replace 

toys and books as needed. 
 

FMSC Final Fundraiser 

Mon Sept 29 from 4 - 8 PM 
 

Join us to Dine to Donate at the Plymouth 

Culvers location only! Thank you for your 

continued support! 
 

Widow / Widowers Dinner 

Wed Oct 1, 5:30 social, 6:00 dinner 

Shuffs, 4136 Hwy 42, Sheboygan 
 

Sign up at the kiosk by the Welcome Center 

in the Gathering Area. Contact Deb with 

any questions at 920-918-5800.  
 

Youth Envelope Fundraiser 

Youth Envelope Fundraiser has come to an 

end.  If you grabbed an envelope to fill, you 

can return it at any time to a church drop 

box or offering table. Your continued sup-

port of Youth Mission Trips is appreciated! 
 

Seeking Basket Auction Donations 

The Guatemala Mission Team is looking for 

any local small businesses or craftsmen/

women who would be interested in making 

a donation toward our upcoming Silent Bas-

ket Auction. We are looking for items that 

can be displayed in the Gathering Area and 

need items in hand by Oct 15. Our hope 

would be to draw attention to your business 

and potentially draw in some new customers 

for you, so include any brochures you would 

like us to share with the winners! Contact 

Aaryn Feile via the Church Office. 

Missing Wheelchair 

The wheelchair located in the Usher Room is 

missing. If you know where it is, please return 

it to the Usher Room. Thank you. 
 

Take A Quilt Home!  

The quilts displayed in the Gathering Area 

only are up for auction! Proceeds from these 

quilts are used for shipping the quilts and 

purchasing batting (filling) for them. 
 

Thrivent Action Team Cards Needed 

Those with Thrivent policies are eligible for 2 

Action Teams per year. If you still have cards 

available, please consider supporting one of 

the following: Operation Christmas Child Box-

es (contact Savannah), College Care Pack-

ages (contact Nicole). 
 

Mission Partner Scrip News  

Scrip is getting ready for Christmas! We   

added new $10 cards: Kwik Trip, Crumble 

Cookie, Cousins Subs, Walmart, and Target.  

If they are good sellers we will keep in the 

inventory. Church members who do home 

streaming - Scrip has a lot of streaming gift 

cards for special order. If interested in Scrip 

or have any questions please email Mary at 

maryjkempf@gmail.com.  

Please share with her any regular Scrip cards 

you would like us to have on hand. 
 

Neat Repeats Donations 

There is a bin in the Giving Center for small 

bags or boxes of items to be donated to 

Neat Repeats. Please take large items / 

amounts directly to Neat Repeats.  

 

 

Welcome Guests! 

If you are joining us for 

the first time today, 

please introduce yourself to one         

of the Pastors after the service! 

http://www.morning-meditations.com/
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Savannah Henn (Children & Family)  

savannahh@stpaulfalls.com 

 920-467-6449 ext 115 
 

 

Sunday School 
3K-3rd Grade will be learning about 
Habukkuk’s talk with God.  
4th & 5th Grade will be learning about 
the story of Elisa and the two bears. 
 

AWANA 
This week we will be learning about 
the 5th Commandment.  
The theme is “Crazy Sock Night”. We 
are looking forward to seeing you 
there!  
 

Reminder - No AWANA on Oct 15. 
 

Nursery Available  
The nursery will be staffed for the 
9:30 & 11:00 services and is open for 
children birth-4 years old.  
The nursery is also available for the 
Thursday and 8:00 Sunday services, 
but is not staffed, so you will need 
to stay and watch your child(ren).  

CHILDREN, YOUTH, & FAMILY  MINISTRY  

Nicole Dollevoet (Youth & Family)  

nicoled@stpaulfalls.com  

920-467-6449 ext 121 
 

 

 

Confirmation 
Confirmation students begin serving the 
church this week in the ministries of 
Ushers, Altar Guild, & Acolyting. 

 
Youth Group - Scavenger Hunt  
Ages: 6th Grade-post High School 
Sun, Sept 28  5:30-7:30 PM 
 

Follow the clues, win the points for 
your team & have a great evening!  We 
will then join for supper and continue 
our Bible Study series “The Greatest”! 

Children, Youth, & Family Event 
 

We had a great time at mini golf last week: almost 70 people attended! 
Photos from the event can be found on our website. 
 

Save the Date: Trunk or Treat is happening at St. Paul in our church 
parking lot on Oct 26 from 3-5 PM. More details to come soon! 

 
Camp Luther Family Mission Trip 
Looking for a way to serve with your family? We are going to serve 
at Camp Luther Oct 17-19. Children 6 yrs and up can attend with 
their family. Youth 6th grade and up can  attend under supervision 
of Youth Leaders. This is a great way to be the hands and feet of 
Jesus. Contact Savannah or Nicole for a Letter of Intent.  
Deadline is Sept 28! 

 

Youth Mission Trip 2026 

Youth Mission Trip is headed to 
Charleston, South Carolina in June 
2026! Registration for students 6th 
grade through post high school is open.  
Adults & Youth interested in the trip 
should see Nicole for Letter of Intent 
and registration details. 
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PRAYERS & GIVING 

Please Pray For: 

Baptism: Charles Duncan Kohlhagen 
 

Anniversaries:  John & Linda Holden, Sept 27 

                           Jerry & Gerry Plehn, Oct 2 
 

90th Birthday: Edith Voland 
 

80th Birthday: Gerry Weber 
 

 

 

Would you like us to pray for you  

or someone you love?  

 If you are in the hospital, please call the 

Church Office to let a pastor know. They 

would love to visit and pray with you. 

 If someone you know needs prayer, please 

talk to a pastor so that we can pray for 

them in church and/or add them to our 

Prayer Chain. 

 If you need a pastoral visit for any reason, 

please contact a pastor to schedule a visit. 

If we don’t know, we can’t help! 

 

Pray for Our Active Members in the Military: 
 

Air Force: Christopher Saunders 

Air Force Reserve: Saul Grosshuesch  
 

Army: Zachary Kattner, Ryan Schmidt,  

 Max Jacquat 

Army Reserve: Amanda Zimmerman,  

 Robert Zimmermann,  Max Zuengler 
 

Marine Corps: Zeke Norlander 
 

National Guard: Joshua Becker 
 

Navy: Steven Mueller 

 

Military Photos 

We have an ongoing military picture display to 

honor our church members - both veterans and 

enlisted. To be included, please provide a 4x6 

photo, with name on the back, and put it in an 

office drop box/slot. 

Giving Center Donations  
 

Items currently being collected at the Giving Center (located in the hallway near the Fellowship Hall) 
 

 

St. Paul Quilters: On-going collection of gently used sheets & material (label and place on top) 
 

Early Childhood Center: On-going collection of used ink cartridges and cell phones 
 

Pillowcase Dresses: On-going collection of new or gently used pillow cases - cotton or cotton

  blend only - we cannot use microfiber or other synthetic fabric 
 

Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry: On-going collection of food & paper products for the SF Pantry 
 

Helping Kids: On-going collection of food for families with children at SF schools 
 

Neat Repeats: On-going collection of items (small amounts only). If you have a large amount,

  please drop off at the Neat Repeats store in Plymouth 
 

Mary’s Room: On-going collection of newborn sleepers  
 

Love INC: On-going collection of Personal Care Items (loveincsheboygancounty.org/donate) 

 


